| can’t believe that it is the last week of schooll! It has been such a joy working with your
children and getting fo know them. We have had so much fun and now they must move
on. I would like to wish each one of you and your children good luck next year. If you
are coming back, please stop by and say “hi" at any time. If you are leaving us, please

feel free to come by whenever you are in the area to visit with us.

Our End of the Year Program:
Please join us on Tuesday, May 14th and Wednesday, May 15t at 11:30. We will be

having our program in the music room. We will tell you about animals that come from
eggs and the songs we have learned. When we have finished singing we will dismiss the
children.

Have a wonderful summerl!

Let’'s work at home : 1ry to read to your child every day. Children love books and

someone reading fo them. As you read, ask your child to predict what might happen
next. When you have finished a story, ask them to retell something that happened in the
story. Also, let your child practice cutting with scissors. Let them cut out pictures from a
magazine and glue them onto another piece of paper. Or let them have scraps of

different colors of paper to cut and glue to create a picture or card for someone.




